
Good morning, today is Tuesday, January 9th  
 
Gateway Wrestling 2018 is coming soon! 
All 6th, 7th and 8th grade boys and girls are welcome.  Sign up now!  The battle begins February . Get you 
paperwork in the main office or see Coach Palmer if you have any questions.    
 

Thursday is the 7th and 8th Grade winter dance. Tickets will be sold today, Tuesday, and 
Wednesday.  
 
There will be a yearbook meeting today for the photographer’s committee.  Please make sure 
you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus. 
 
EL Study Hall is today in Mrs. Fariz’s room (306) from 3-4. Remember to sign up for the activity 
bus or arrange for a ride home. 
 
BHIP members, there will be a BHIP meeting this Thursday at lunch.  
 
Gateway did an amazing job reading over the winter break during our Books over Break 
program! There were three classes who had 100% participation! Congratulations to Mrs. 
Arango’s first period, Ms. Griffin’s first period, and Mrs. Walsh’s 7th period class.  We’ll have 
your prizes out to you today! A shout out to our second place finishers who were super close: 
Mrs. Lawson’s first period, Mrs. Arango’s third period, and Mrs. Kuntz’s first period.  Remember 
to turn in the books you were reading in December and visit the library to find something new 
for this month.   
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character! 
 
 


